System Development Charge Fund Project Request Program

In 2017 The Hood River Valley Parks & Recreation District board decided to create an official way to
solicit project requests for System Development Charge (SDC) Funding. The funds are available to
other agencies or groups as long as the projects meet funding criteria. Requests are due by March 15,
2018 so they can be evaluated as part of the 2018/19 budget cycle.

Eligibility: Projects must

o Be fully accessible to the public

e Increase Parks & Recreation capacity.

e Beinthe Hood River Valley Parks and Recreation District boundaries. (Hood River County,
minus Cascade Locks)

e Be in parameters of the Parks District Capital Improvement Program.

Desired Outcomes

The district will favor projects that increase parks and recreation capacity, are accessible to all,
promote diversity, provide opportunities to improve community health, create connections, and are
in-line with district guiding principles and mission statement.

Summary: Please briefly describe the project.

Considerations: Please answer the following questions

1. How much match funding is available?



2. How does this project increase capacity? (describe the potential number of people this project
may serve and expected use)

3. What is your long term maintenance plan? (we prefer projects that do not have a large
maintenance burden for the district)

4. How does this project support the Hood River Valley Parks & Recreation Districts Capital
Improvement Program?
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